
 

 

 
13th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 

Following the passing of HM Queen Elizabeth II, the School will be closed next Monday 19th 
September 2022. This has been declared a Bank Holiday. School will reopen on Tuesday 20th 
September at normal times.  
 

The death of the Queen is a huge historical event, made more pertinent by the recent Jubilee 
celebrations we all celebrated. On behalf of the Park family and the wider Trust, we send our deepest 
condolences to the Royal Family at this sad time and we thank the late Queen for her 70 years of 
dedicated service to our nation.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Mrs C Eulert,  
Headteacher  
 

 


